
Gifts to the Manger 
 

This year’s Gifts to the Manger, as last year, will be delivered to Methuen Arlington 
Neighborhood (MAN) Inc. and they will be given to about 150 children in the MAN program.  There 
will be a designated box for your gifts at the Crossroads. 

 
Please bring your unwrapped gift(s), for children between the ages of 8 and 17, to the church on: 

• Sundays 11/27, 12/4 & 12/11, before or after worship (10:00 – 11:00 AM) 

• Weekdays until 12/9, from 9:00 AM to 1:30 PM.   
Go to the parking lot door, ring the bell and we will meet you at the door. 

 
MAN will also accept wrapping paper, ribbon, bows, and tape. 

Whatever you can help with will be appreciated. 
 

The gifts, and other items, will be delivered on Wednesday, December 14th, in time for MAN 
parents to wrap the gifts for their children.  Thank-you in advance for your donations. These kids are 
wonderful children and really appreciate what they receive. 

 

 

 

 

Adopt a Child  
 

Another way you can help this year is by adopting a child. Contact me and I will send you a 
child’s name and their wish list.  Please purchase items on the list, wrap them, or put them in a 
Christmas bag, and drop it off at the church on the dates listed above.  
 

All gifts will be delivered on Wednesday, December 14th.  If you would like someone to shop 
for you, let me know and Cindy Bateson or I will shop for you.                         
 
Blessings,  

Lori Bennett  

 

 


